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June  2014         volume 1: issue 4 
 

Riverhead SEPTA 
c/o Riley Avenue Elementary School 

374 Riley Ave, Calverton, NY 11933-1308 

Website: http://riverheadsepta.weebly.com  

   Facebook Group: Riverhead SEPTA 

 

Mission:     K-12 

To educate and support parents, teachers and our community about the 

needs of our special children, so that each child is able to reach their fullest 
potential. SEPTA will bridge the gap between regular and special education 
through knowledge, in order to promote acceptance of people with special 

needs. 
 

Upcoming Events 

June 5 

Conratulations Kevin Zamora!! SEPTA Senior Scholarship Award Winner. 

6:30pm High School Senior Scholarship Night.  

June 27 

Last day of 2013-2014 school year. Have a great summer. 

July 7  

First day of Summer Sessions. Ends August 14
th
. 

Aug 7 

Save the Date… SEPTA Parent Workshop @ Riverhead Free Library 

6:30-8:30. Join us for a brainstorming session. Bring your 

Questions, IEP and Ideas to help kick start our 2014-2015 year!! 

Kindergarten Orientations:  Welcome to our new friends!! 

June 5th – Riley Avenue                                                                        

June 13th – Phillips Avenue and Aquebogue                                         

June 19th - Roanoke 

  

 

Questions & Comments: 

 

**  Parent Support is available when 
you need it.  Contact any SEPTA 
Officer for assistance. (Contacts are on 
our website). 

 

**  Any suggestions about meetings, 
events, support please contact Arlene 
Gagliano at amgagliano@aol.com 

 

**  Volunteers will be needed at Open 
Houses in September. More details will 
follow in August. 

 

FASST (Food and Allergy Safety 

Support Team) 
 
Mission:  To Inform, Educate and 

Support All who are part of RCSD. To 

form a unity to those who struggle with 
severe allergies and those who do not. 

Questions or Comments  Stacy Nespoli 
@ fasst.eastend@gmail.com  

Facebook Group: fasst.eastend      

Visit our page on SEPTA website 

______________ 

2014-2015 Officers 

Guy DiCosola, Co President 
Virginia Healy, Co President  
Arlene Gagliano, Vice President 
Gary Karlson, Recording Secretary                                   
Stacy Nespoli, Corresponding                    
Secretary                                     
Lori Marin, Treasurer 
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Congratulations: 

For the end of the year we have 3 amazing Student Recognitions. 

 Mrs. Cuccia (4
th
 grade - Phillips Ave) has nominated the following student. 

Azalina DiCosola:  “I would like to recognize Azalina DiCosola (4
th
 grade) for all of her hard work at Phillips Avenue 

this year. She has made great strides since September.  I am very proud of her progress!” 

 

 Mrs. Ryan (6
th
 Grade - Pulaski) has nominated the following students. 

Jose Alvarado:  “I am so proud of how Jose has worked this year. Jose has made improvements in reading, writing 

and mathematics. He  is a hard worker and enjoys contributing in our class discussions. Great Job!” 

Kylee Donnelly:  “Kylee has been working very hard this school year. She has made great improvements in reading 

and writing. Kylee is always willing to help her classmates and teachers when they are in need. I am very proud of her! 

Keep up the good work Kylee!” 

Great job Azalina, Jose and Kylee. We are all so proud of you! 

__________________________________________________________________ 

Extras:     

 Sign up for the Summer Reading program at Riverhead Free Library. Visit http://www.riverheadlibrary.org/ 

for details. 

 Need something to do with the kids?  One of our moms (Dawn Betke) is the editor of Riverhead Macaroni Kid.  

Please check out the website at: http://riverhead.macaronikid.com/ 

 If you need help in organizing your child’s Master File please contact Stacy Nespoli (SEPTA Member) 

sdnespoli@gmail.com 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Final Note: 

Congratulations to our children for completing another year.  To our teachers and support staffs, Thank you for your 

dedication and hard work.  On behalf of SEPTA we wish you a happy and safe summer.  See you again in September. 

On a personal note… It has been an adventure putting together the newsletter this year.  I would like to Thank 

SEPTA’s board for giving me this opportunity.  I hope you have enjoyed it.  Look for some new and exciting changes 

for the 2014-2015 school year.   

Stacy Nespoli - Editor 
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